Dear 4-H Friends,
It is with great sadness that I share the passing of Bill Coates, UC ANR Emeritus Pomology Advisor and 18 year 4-H volunteer who lost his fight with cancer November 6, 2016.  
Once I am made aware of the details for services and remembrances I will be in touch. Please share this news with your networks and keep the Coates family in your thoughts. 
Sincerely,
Lynn Schmitt-McQuitty
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